
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BEFORE THE SEAGOVILLE CITY COUNCIL

A public hearing will be held before the City  Council on  Monday, August  1 5 , 201 6  at 
7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, City Hall,  702 N. Highway 175, Seagoville , Texas to 
receive comments on a proposed increase in water/sewer  and sanitation rates.

As an interested citizen, you may appear at the public hearing or you may send a notice to 
the City Secretary, 702 N. Highway 175, Seagoville, Texas, 75159 stating your position.

CITY OF SEAGOVILLE
Dara Crabtree, City Secretary


